DPD

From:

Emma Lucas

Sent:

16 March 2016 15:32

To:

DPD

Cc:

Clare Dalley

Subject:

Planning document on landscape implications of Solar PV Proposals

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Completed

Dear Sir/Madam,

Please see below Crediton Town Council's comments on the planning document on landscape implications of Solar PV Proposals:

CREDITON TOWN COUNCIL COMMENTS:

- If there are proposals for large developments the Town Council should be informed, even if they are 5 miles away.
- The Town Council would like to receive reports from MDDC's planning department on large scale solar developments that have been effective.

Best wishes

Emma

Emma Lucas (Miss)
Assistant to the Town Clerk & Mayor

Crediton Town Council Market Street Crediton EX17 2BN

To keep up to date on the Council's activities follow us on Facebook & Twitter



CONFIDENTIALITY

This email and any files transmitted with it are intended solely for the person to whom it is addressed. It may be confidential and also legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender and delete the message from your system immediately.

Under the Regulation of Investigatory Powers Act 2000, Lawful Business Practice Regulations, any E-mail sent to or from this address may be accessed by someone other than the recipient for system management and security purposes.

Senders and recipients should be aware that emails and their contents may have to be disclosed in response to a request made under UK Data Protection and Freedom of Information legislation.

This email message has been scanned for the presence of computer viruses. However, Crediton Town Council does not accept any liability in respect of damage caused by any virus that is not detected.